David Summers

I am the owner of the Old Northern Inn in Coolin Idaho. Every year we receive guests who have
traveled from other states because of the reputation of Priest Lake as a good place to view the
Northern Lights in the lower 48 states. We would like to request that the potential effects on air
quality be included in the analysis of the Newport Smelter. Our very air is a resource that brings
economic benefit to our area.



